B&G Oilfield Services and The Guardians Foundation Partner, Securing
Employment For Veterans

WILLISTON, ND - November 12,2014 - B&G Oilfield Services, partners with The
Guardians Foundation, successfully putting veterans back to work in the oilfield
industry.

The Guardians Foundation, an organization that assists veterans and their families
with necessities such as food, shelter, clothing, education and job opportunities,
connects veterans with employers. One such employer is B&G QOilfield Services. The
new partnership between B&G Oilfield Services and The Guardians Foundation has
led to the employment of several military veterans in the Williston area.

B&G Oilfield Services chose to expand their workforce to meet the increasing
demand for their service. Pat Bertagnolli, Director of Human Resources at B&G
Oilfield Services, states “our veteran hires adapt quickly to the B&G culture which
promotes community, as well as safety, service and retention.”

The relationship between B&G Oilfield Services and The Guardians Foundation has
fostered the growth of many beneficial connections, including establishing a
relationship between The Guardians Foundation and the State of North Dakota
Veterans Administration. Michael Shaw, founder of The Guardians Foundation
explains, “These funds will enhance our current programs. Helping us position
veterans for success so that they can make the best decisions when they’re looking
for employment.”

B&G Oilfield Services

B&G Oilfield Services, founded in 1966, has grown to become a multi-service, multi-
basin oilfield service provider with operations in North Dakota, Montana, Wyoming,
Colorado, Kansas and Nebraska. B&G has a commitment to safety and experience,
along with the capabilities to service a variety of oilfield needs. For more
information about the company, visit www.bgoilfieldservices.com.

The Guardians Foundation

The Guardians Foundation is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) public charity that assists
military veterans and their families with food, shelter, clothing, counseling referrals,
educational/job opportunities, and unexpected expenses. For more information
about the company, visit www.theguardiansfoundation.org.



